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National School Breakfast Week is
March 8 – 12th

SERO is issuing a Breakfast Bite Challenge to all State Agencies and SFA’s in the Southeast Region.
Like the Apple Crunch in the fall, you are invited to Grab your breakfast fruit or vegetable and prepare to take a bite with us.

All are encouraged to set a time to “Take a Bite” during National School Breakfast Week as part of the Breakfast Bite Challenge and 
share your breakfast photos with LaKecia Love llove@alsde.edu.
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